
The Multicultural Engineering Program Orientation 
(MEPO) invites corporate partners to participate in the 

MEPO 2024 Corporate Networking Fair. The networking 
fair is a wonderful opportunity to connect with diverse 
future interns and employees—the future workforce. Our 

incoming first-year students and upper division student 

staff are eager to begin on the path to their future careers!  

Sponsor a Booth to Participate
Engage in an opportunity to speak with talented students who 
will soon be seeking internship and full-time opportunities. 
Each sponsor will have the opportunity to provide two to five 
company representatives per booth with an $1,000 
contribution for an in-person booth and a $1,000 contribution 
for a virtual booth (4 virtual booths available). In addition, 
each corporate partner will receive the resumes of all student 
participants. The deadline to register is Thursday, August 22.

About MEPO
MEPO 2024 is a four-day, in-person experience where 
incoming first-year multicultural students are introduced to 
key aspects of academic success and career exploration. Our 
goal is to build community for our incoming students and to 
ensure that they have a successful and smooth transition 
from high school to college.
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MEPO 2023 Corporate 
Networking Fair

Friday, August 23 •  2:00 – 4:00  p.m. (ET) 

Register: 

For more information, contact:  
Lauren Griggs, Ph.D., Director, Multicultural Engineering Program

814-865-6613   /  lag5817@psu.edu

Y O U  A R E 
INVITED




